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SB 210 is just another voter suppression tactic and I will not stand for it. The only aim 

of this bill is to disenfranchise, exclude, and suppress the public voice. States rights 

are not just a Southern state privilege, those who would roll back our won voter 

accessibility rights are welcome to take their own rhetoric and "love it or leave it", 

there are plenty of states in our Union that would welcome their take on public policy.  

 

Just a brief and casual glance at voter turnout since 1993 shows that Vote By Mail 

provides a greater sample of the will of the public. A more curious look into the 

integrity of the Oregon State VBM process reveals no scandal until just last year, 

which is being audited and corrected by a joint DMV, Secretary of State, and 

Elections Division effort. All evidence given to this citizen points to simple error, not a 

malicious attack on a vulnerability.  

 

SB 210 is unacceptable and Un-American. No patriot would seek to suppress their 

neighbor.  


